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DIARY Dates 
 
 

Last Day before February Half Term – SATURDAY 12TH FEBRUARY 2022 
Return after February half term MONDAY 21ST FEBRUARY 2022 
Last Day before Easter Half term SATURDAY 2ND APRIL 2022 

BADGES 
 
We are looking forward to badge week next week 
(Monday 7th – Saturday 12th February 2022). A week 
before every half term we will be checking skills on one 
piece of apparatus. As before, once they have passed, we 
will send you notification via email and await your 
confirmation to purchase the badge. They will then be 
presented when they are next in class. 

CLUB KIT UPDATE 
 
We now have samples of the t-shirt and boys leotard 
and awaiting for the Girls one to arrive. As soon as this 
arrives, a club kit page will be available on the website 
which will detail further information and sizing charts. 
You will then also be able to order via your Love Admin 
Account. We will let you know as soon as this is 
available ….. but for now, please see the pictures for a 
sneak peak! 

 Newsletter  

  

2022 
 
Where has January gone! It has been a pleasure in welcoming back all our gymnasts and coaches after 
Christmas. The gymnasts have settled back into their classes well and the new storage for clothes and 

shoes in the reception area for the children is working well! 
We are still following precautions in wearing masks and using hand sanitiser as we move from one 

apparatus to another. We are conscious that the Covid-19 rates are still very high, and we are doing 
everything to reduce the risk of transmission as much as we can.  
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Holiday Gymnastics 

Camps 
 

Our February camps are filling up  fast! We 
have spaces remaining on Thursday 17th 
February 2022 and these can be booked via  
your Love Admin account. Please contact 
membership@berkhamstedgymnastics.co.uk 
if you have any questions or queries at all. 
 
We will be running Gymnastics Camps in the 
Easter Holidays and sending out further 
information in the week commencing 21st 
February 2022. We will be offering both half 
and full day options for both members and 
non-members.  
 
 
 

SAFETY in Gymnastics 
 

Please could we ask that your child attends gymnastics with appropriate attire - 
shorts, leggings, t-shirt (which can be tucked in) or leotard. 
 
A small reminder that hair must be tied back and out of eyes for both girls and boys. All jewellery must also be 
removed prior to entering the session. This is to ensure that both gymnasts and our coaches stay safe before, 
during and after their sessions.  
 
If your child arrives with an injury or tells us that they can not train because of an injury, we will ask for you to 
collect them. 
 
If you child requires an inhaler or Epi-Pen medication, they must bring this with them in a named bag. We 
require all they medical details kept up to date on their LoveAdmin account 

Club Website 
 
 

We have recently updated our policies and guidelines on our 
website. Please ensure that you have a look and contact 
headofrec@berkhamstedgymnastics.co.uk if you have any 
questions or queries.  
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